

3 /4T Term 3 2021 Class Newsletter



Dear Parents/Guardians

Welcome back to Term 3. I hope the holidays were enjoyable and relaxing. 3/4T have a busy term ahead and we are looking forward to lots of exciting events and learning experiences.

Our classrooms will continue with current handwashing and hygiene practices. Please ensure that you keep your child home if they are unwell and have COVID symptoms.

Units of Work

Science - Beneath Our Feet

History - Celebrations

PDH - Drugs Ed and Road Safety

Class Dojo will continue to be the primary source of communication and connection to our classroom. Please continue to check as weekly activities and updates will be posted.

Homework & Home Reading homework will be handed out each Monday and will need to be handed back on Friday. The homework will give children practice with their spelling words and additional learning worksheets to be completed. Students are strongly encouraged to take a home reader as part of their homework. They may also read a book of their own choice. Please record this on their Home Reading log.

Public Speaking finals are to be held in Week 3. The class will spend the first 2 weeks writing and presenting their speeches in class to determine the 2 students who will progress through to the finals. Speeches can be written at home with your support, but please do not write the whole thing for them. They will have time in class to work on these too. Please try to encourage your child to choose a topic that is interesting and engaging. As a rule, have your child try to make a personal connection with the content, this usually steers them towards a speech that will entertain their audience. We will work on presentation skills throughout the first few weeks.

Education Week at this time has been postponed. Further information will be posted in the near future.

Library and Music Ms. Punch and Mrs. Laurie will continue to have the students on Tuesday mornings for library and music.

Excursion Camp Goodenough has been booked for late Term 4 (24-26th November). More information and a payment plan will be coming home in the next couple of weeks.

Sport. This term our classes will participate in dancing lessons as part of a whole school 6-week program.

Classes will be each Friday Wk 4-9 in the school hall. Each class will have a 30 minute session each week with local dance teacher Christin McIntosh. This program will supplement our PD/H/PE Curriculum.

Class supplies



The students will need to top up their supplies during class leaning and activities.

- Glue Stick
- Lead Pencils
- Textos
- Eraser
- Red and Blue Pens (once pen licence has been achieved)
- Hand Soap
- Box of Tissues

Please remember that your thoughts, concerns, and questions are always important. Do not hesitate to contact myself at school or via Class Dojo.

Kind regards, Ms Togo Classroom Teacher

